
August 31, 2021

Dear Community Member:

On behalf of the Board of Trustees for Grande Yellowhead Public School Division (GYPSD), I am
reaching out to invite you or a representative from your organization to a sponsorship/partner
meeting:

● Thursday, September 9th, 2021,
● Grand Trunk High School
● Evansburg, Alberta
● 7 pm

Our Division has been approved for a modernization of our high school site in Evansburg.  We are
very pleased that the province has selected our school jurisdiction for this important project. The
modernization at the current Grand Trunk High School will include the amalgamation of the
elementary schools in Evansburg and Wildwood into a single K-12 school that will serve the
families and students living in the Lobstick zone – including the communities of Evansburg and
Wildwood.

This is an exciting project for our Division and for our communities in the East end of GYPSD.
Our Board is looking for partners – such as yourself – interested in supporting our community
fundraising goal of three (3) million dollars to address additional items above and beyond the
provincial funds for the modernization – such as the identified need from community members for
a second gym and an industrial sized kitchen for school and community use. We see this as a
unique partnership opportunity that can elevate awareness of your organization and ensure the
construction of an exceptional school site that further extends the world-class education GYPSD
strives to provide.

We would love to discuss this partnership opportunity further with you at this meeting.

Please RSVP by or before September 7th, 2021, at communications@gypsd.ca. If you are unable to
attend, but would like more information, please contact me at brenrosa@gypsd.ca.

Thank you for your time and consideration, and I look forward to seeing you at our meeting.

Sincerely,
Brenda Rosadiuk

Brenda Rosadiuk
Board Chair and Trustee for the Lobstick Zone


